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Jacob Cole Jeffries joins nationally recognized Texas-based
Family Law firm

DALLAS – Family Law firm Orsinger, Nelson, Downing & Anderson
(ONDA) is pleased to announce the addition of attorney Jacob
Cole Jeffries to the Frisco office.

Mr. Jeffries comes to ONDA with experience in civil and family
law matters, including divorce, child custody, child support,
property  division  and  appellate  disputes.  He  also  handles
interstate jurisdiction cases and unique family law cases.

“Jacob’s substantial expertise will bolster our Frisco team,”
said  ONDA  managing  partner  Brad  LaMorgese.  “We  know  our
clients will appreciate him and his ability to find positive
solutions  even  as  they  are  struggling  with  stressful
situations.”

Board Certified in Family Law by the Texas Board of Legal
Specialization, Mr. Jeffries has been recognized by his peers,
earning a spot on the list of Texas Rising Stars each year
since 2018 for his track record in Family Law.

“I firmly believe that we, as attorneys, are advocates and
‘translators’  of  our  client’s  legal  problems,”  said  Mr.
Jeffries. “I look forward to assisting the talented team at
Orsinger, Nelson, Downing & Anderson.”

A  graduate  of  Baylor  Law  School  and  Wabash  College,  Mr.
Jeffries is a member of the Collin County Bar Association, the
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Denton County Bar Association, State Bar of Texas Family Law,
LGBT and Appellate Law Sections, and the Texas Young Lawyers
Association.


